Memo

To: Tim Logan, Superintendent
From: Kent Jones, Principal
Date: 8.11.2025

Re: Donation

East Valley Elementary School received a very generous
donation of over $600 in school supplies from Pearl Lafoon a
parent at East Valley Elementary. Thank you for your very
generous donation! School staff, students and parents
appreciate your generosity.

Kent Jones, Principal, East Valley Elementary School

kentjones@lyoncd.org



